

## **Georgist Education Assoc (Inc)**

10 Broome Street, South Perth, Western Australia 6151. Ph: (09) 367 5386

3rd July, 1990.

Mr Robert Clancy, Henry George Institute, 121 East 30th Street, NEW YORK N.Y. 10016 U.S.A.

Dear Bob,

Regular correspondence with you appears to have ceased for reasons we do not fully understand.

A letter to you dated 20.3.90 addressed to 121 East 30th Street, was returned unclaimed.

We wrongly assumed your address had been changed. We then referred to your published list of addresses and found an address (5 East,44th Street) to which we redirected your mail, which it appears has also not been received.

Your letter of February 7th has never been received by us.

The Exchange of "Justice" for membership has been attended to.

As, it appears, incoming mail has been refused and outgoing mail has not been dispatched from your office, we are ruluctant to dispatch mail to 121 East 30th Street without specific instructions.

It is possible that the Post Office has blundered with both incoming and outgoing correspondence but this would be an amazing coincidence.

Please let us have your current instructions in disregard of any previous correspondence. This is the quickest way to get back into action again. We will make some adjustment to items which are over priced.

You do not appear to have received our advice of the death of Ian Armstrong who had a stroke on February 28th, 1990.

We are reluctant to act on your letter of 7.2.90 as some of the items may have been processed from other correspondence.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Georgist Education Association.

Graham

Graham Hart, Honorary Secretary